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Building Representatives  
and  

Building Committee Members 
 
• Thank you for your hard work on 

behalf of our union.   
• Congratulations to all the elected 

building representatives and 
committee members!  

• New Building Reps. Training is 
October 19, 2021 3:30 - 5 p.m. 

• Member lists with updated address, 
email and phone numbers should be 
returned by October 20, 2021. 

 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
Dear Members of the Lynn Teachers Union: 
Hello - Welcome to October! 
 
After 20 years of service to our Union, Diane Dunn, 
LTU office manager, has officially retired.  We wish 
her happiness as she pursues her travel plans and 
family time.  Michelle Nelson will be taking over 
Diane’s duties in our office. 
 
At this point you have been working diligently to 
educate our students in person.  I am inspired by the 
incredible effort and dedication you have displayed 
over the past month.  We are negotiating with the 
district regarding COVID leave. Also, we are 
addressing the protocols for cleaning/sanitizing of 
spaces, and the nursing procedures for COVID. 
 
Negotiations will be continuing with LPS and LSC 
next week on Thursday, October 7, 2021.  We will 
keep you updated.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sheila O’Neil 
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Upcoming Events 

 
o 10/7/21 Yoga with Lisa Lynch 4 p.m.  
o 10/12/21 - Retiree’s Luncheon - Noon 
o 10/14/21 Yoga with Lisa Lynch 4 p.m.  
o 10/19/21 Building Rep. Training Zoom 

3:30 p.m. 
o 10/20/21 Rosters Due to Union 
o 10/20/21 Executive Board/Membership 

Meeting - ZOOM 3:15 p.m. Executive - 
3:30 p.m. Membership 

o 10/21/21 Yoga with Lisa Lynch 4 p.m.  
o 1028/21 Yoga with Lisa Lynch 4 p.m.  

Zoom Meeting Information 
https://aft.zoom.us/j/8396810577?pwd=Vnk3
S0pURlZ2UE9CMTVxOGx5ejZXZz09 
 
Meeting ID: 839 681 0577 
Passcode: LTU1037 
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Happy Retirement Wishes 

Congratulations and best wishes to the following 
LTU members on their retirement! 
Kim Keighley  Catherine Caswell 

 
Condolences 

We remember LTU members, Elizabeth DiScipio, 
who has recently passed.  The LTU extends its 
sincere condolences to her family and friends. 
 

 


